Livonia Public Schools

Office of Communications

To:

Dr. Randy Liepa

From:

Donna McDowell

Date:

September 14, 2011

Subject:

Energy Excellence Awards

Each year, the EPA awards ENERGY STAR partners that have demonstrated significant environmental leadership with an ENERGY STAR annual award. These organizations differ in size and industry, but each is similar in its environmental leadership effort to implement energy savings.

This year, the Livonia Public Schools has earned EPA ENERGY STAR distinction, and has been recognized as winner of both the Top Performer and Percent Improvement recognitions.

I am requesting this recognition of excellence be presented to the Board of Education at the September 19 Board meeting. Thank you.